From: Sue Bilsborough email: Sue.bilsborough@unitedresponse.org
I am interested to establish the roles and responsibilities

of Health and Social Services for when a person goes to stay in 

hospital and

may need additional support than what is available on the ward. In my

experience it continues to be families who provide this support even

when their son or

daughter has lived away from home for many years.

Thanks

**

1. From Jackie Rausi e-mail: jacqueline.rausi@nbt.nhs.uk 

</WebX?224@430.lmZcaKYeyoK.112@1e344405@.2d1d672f>

Hi

I am employed as a learning disability liaison nurse for 2 hospitals in

Bristol. When we have people admitted who we have identified as 

requiring

extra help and support and we have a patient profile to complete which

highlights problems, I then work with the head of nursing for the 

department

to obtain extra funding to support the person during the admission. 

This

works very well with elective admissions. It is the hospitals 

responsibility

to care for the person to enable them to access equal health care

Thanks Jackie Rausi

Learning Difficulties Liaison Nurse

2. From Karen Breese e-mail: Karen.Breese@Shropshirepct.nhs.uk
Hi,

Here in Shropshire I work between the parents /carers and the hospital

to decide on the best course of action for the client. It is the

hospitals responsibility to care for the client but often we ask the

hospital or the particular directorate to fund the extra care or 50%of

it and the service will put in the staff as the hospital will use a

stranger which is of no benefit to the client.

PALS her are absolutely fantastic within this process by attending and

facilitating these at times difficult meetings at the last minute.

We do have a culture of the staff within the hospital expecting carers

to stay with clients that we are addressing with having two disability

groups that meet bi monthly in the two hospitals in Shropshire ,I am

constantly in touch with PALS who are great champions for us ,I attend

the diversity group and we now have a learning disability page on the

hospital intra net which links to our PCT pages but contains an

information pack for staff regarding the needs of clients and cares 

when

in hospital.

We have the deputy head of nursing as our champion also which is great

help where funding in the hospital is concerned.

Hope useful

Karen Breese

Health Access Nurse

Adult Learning Disability Division (Health)

Karen.Breese@Shropshirepct.nhs.uk
01743 261181
